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Comments: | do not support the trail proposal. | am an avid road, gravel and mountain biker. The Crystal Valley
already receives enough/too much traffic and impact. | would not disturb it further. While 133 is not particularly
bike friendly, | believe it should be left alone. The old McClure Road trail is a wonderful hike and bike trail that
should not be widened and heavily used. There are many ways to get to Crested Butte by bike and the short
stretch from Redstone can be carefully ridden or else bikers can shuttle to McClure and beyond. McClure itself
with wider shoulders is pretty safe. So, | would leave the valley and wildlife and existing trails alone. And | don't
believe the financial cost and disruption is a good idea. Thank you.



